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From: thenewme33@aol.com

Sent: Monday, July 20, 2015 6:49 AM

To: PUC - Executive.Director; Chamberlin, Susan W; Chattopadhyay, Pradip K
Subject: Please deny the NED pipeline

Please deny Liberty Utilities the precedent agreement with Kinder Morgan Northeast Energy Direct pipeline (FERC
PF14-22-000).

Eminent domain should not benefit private companies and that's what's happening in this situation. Kinder Morgan
is LYING that any of this natural gas will go to NH residents. It's being constructed as a zip line through the state for
the purpose of selling this gas overseas.

We have worked our whole lives to buy this land, and this project has stripped it of any value with just the talk of the
pipeline. No one wants to live with a 30 or 36 inch diameter x 200 foot bomb literally 20 feet from the foundation in
their backyard.

Please help stop Northeast Energy Direct pipeline in New Hampshire. Deny DG 14-380 Liberty Precedent
Agreement



